Black Knights Car Club
Estherville,Jowa
May 2, 2023

The Black Knights Car Club of Estherville, lowa held its May 2, 2023 meeting at the Estherville
VFW. President Denny Houseman called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with 18 in attendance.

Secretary's Report: ~ Secretary Gary Crandall read the April 2023 meeting minutes. The minutes were
approved as read.

Treasurer's Report:  Treasurer Robert L'Heareux reported a balance of $10,275.00. All submitted bills
are paid. Dues for 2023 are $20.00 payable at the monthly meetings or mailed to Robert L'Heareux at
1517 250™ Ave. Spirit Lake, IA. 51360. Thankyou to everyone for paying their dues!

Correspondence: Received a thankyou from the Leo Domak family for the funeral flowers for his

wife.
Received a thankyou from the Estherville VFW for the Clubs 2023 donation.

New Business: Kenny will be the chair person for the Lakes Car Show Committee.

Eric will be the chair person for the Spencer Drags Committee.

We need a volunteer for the chair person for the Estherville Sweet Corn Days Car
Show.

Announcements: The Spencer Swap meet was well attended.

The Gopher State Buick Car Club Spring Car Show on May 7 is the largest single
day car show and swap meet in Minn. There were 400 cars in attendance in 2022.

Received a $2000.00 sponsorship for the Spencer Drags from Black Iron in
Glenview, Minn.

May 25 will be the end of Hyway 71 roadwork until after Labor Day 2023 when it
will resume.

Adjourned :  Moved to adjourne meeting at 7:32 pm.

Submitted by:  Secretary Gary Crandall



